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 Fax   (603) 673-8136  

 

 

May 09, 2023 

 

 

 

Brookline Planning Board 

Po Box 360 

Brookline NH 03033 

 

Re:  Application SD#2023-1:D-007, Open Space Subdivision 

        

 

 

Dear Planning Board Members, 

 

 

At the May 9, 2023, Conservation Commission meeting the Board reviewed Case SD#-

1:D-007, Subdivision. The Board had no comments on this proposed 7 Lot Open Space 

Subdivision. Should you have any questions please contact the Conservation 

Commission.  

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Brookline Conservation Commission 
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